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From: Policy, Planning [mailto:Planning.Policy@southernwater.co. uk]
Sent: 17 September 2014 09:43

To: Planning Policy Internet

Subject: RE: Gospoit Notification Letter - Southern Water's response

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on Gospert Borough Council’s Local Plan 2029 {Publication Version). We
note that our previous representations have been addressed and do not wish to make further representations at this
stage. We would be grateful if you could keep us informed of any progress that is made

Regards,

evelopment Manager
Regional Planning
Infrastructure

www. southernwater.co.uk

Southern Water, Southern House, Lewes Road, Brighton, BNl 9PY

From: [ O ©haif Of Planning Policy Internet
Sent: 31 July 2014 09:24
Subject: Gosport Notification Letter

Goed Morning

Piease find attached Gosport Borough Council’s Local Plan 2029 (Publication Version) Notification of Consultation
letter

Please note consultation period runs from 12" August to 22™ September 2014
If there are any further updates to your contact details please let us know.

Kind Regards

-iAdministrative Superviscr| Legal, Democratic and Planning Services |-

Gosport Borough Council | Town Hall | High Street) Gosport | PO12 1EB
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